Gilgandra Public School

Honesty & Courtesy

Principal P.O Box 19 Telephone: (02) 6847-2043
Patricia Howard Gilgandra NSW 2827 Fax: (02) 6847-2304
Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Wednesday, 10" August 2022
Dear Parents / Caregivers,

This Friday, 12'" August 2022 Year 1 Sugar Gliders will be presenting an item at the
school assembly.

Year 1 Sugar Gliders would like to invite you to come and watch our performance in
the school hall starting at 12pm, entry via Wamboin Street.

Due to Covid-19 regulations on arrival, you will need to sign in via the QR code as
well as the visitor sign in book.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours Sincerely,

f'.:._,, % @ Miss Alison Masters
[ } Year 1 Sugar Gliders Classroom Teacher
@ \?_-




